
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 

This year your child has been working tirelessly with me to complete and thrive through the Prince 

William Award laid on at Alexander Hosea. Their efforts throughout the year have been brilliant and 

it is now coming towards the time for the celebration of these efforts.  

 

 

During this summer term they are working on their social action project, they have decided to 

produce a talent show. This talent show will be completely planned, prepared and performed by 

Diamond class. Their aim is not to charge monetary values for tickets but instead to receive a 

donation of clean plastic bottles and clean plastic wrappers in order to create “Eco-Bricks”. Their 

ambition I feel is truly admirable to take on such a large project and I will be guiding them through 

the process to making this event a massive success.  

 

 

The aim of this letter not only to inform you of what your child will be undertaking in this summer 

term but mostly to invite you to attend this show which will also have their final Prince William 

Award graduation straight after the show.  

 

 

The date for the diary is Friday 19th of July from 2pm through until the end of the school day to 

hopefully make this more achievable to attend.  

 

 

I am sure all of the students would love it if you could make it to this occasion.  

 

I very much look forward to meeting you again.  

 

Many Kind Regards 

 

 

 

George Hibell  

SkillForce Instructor 


